
 

13 July 2017 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
As we near the end of the year, we are looking at various ways of recognising and rewarding 
the achievements of our students. Alongside our regular Achievement Assemblies, we are 
organising a bowling trip to reward the top five students in each year group with the highest 
number of positive points and no negative points. Your son/daughter, I am pleased to say, is 
in this group, having performed excellently all year. 
 
The trip is to take place on Tuesday 18 July at Tenpin Nottingham (near the Showcase 
Cinema). We will leave school at 1.30pm, travelling by school mini bus and returning at 
approximately 4.15pm, in plenty of time for the school bus. Your child is to come to school in 
their school uniform as normal, however may wish to bring a change of clothes. 
 
The bowling and transport will be paid for by school, however your son/daughter may need 
some money for refreshments at the bowling alley. 
 
Please return the below reply slip to Miss Cockayne or Mr Cleveley by Friday 14 July. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr P Cleveley Miss S Cockayne 
Teacher of English and Head of Years 8 & 9 Teacher of DE and Head of Year 7 

Please complete and return to Mr Cleveley and Miss Cockayne by Friday 14 July 
 

Tenpin Bowling Achievement Trip – Tuesday 18 July 
 

 
Student name___________________________________  Tutor Group_______________ 
 
 
I/We give/do not give permission for my/our son/daughter to attend the Tenpin Bowling trip.  

 
 

Signed__________________________________________ Date____________________ 
 
 
 
Parent Name____________________________________________ 


